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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday 16th December, Year 4 will be taking part in ‘Sing 4 Christmas’ – a 
concert at St John’s Church in the Square in Wolverhampton. The concert will be 
led by the Wolverhampton Music Service and the children will be singing to a live 
band. They have been practising in school and have enjoyed learning the songs for 
the performance during their recent workshop. Please note, this concert is for the 
children only – parents do not attend.   
 
The concert is during the afternoon (1.00-2.15pm) and we will be travelling by bus 
to get there.  We will leave school at approximately 11.45am and should return by 
the end of the school day. The children will have an early lunch in school before 
departing.  
 
Your child will need to bring a drink in a clearly labelled water bottle please (no 
fizzy drinks please). They will need to wear full, smart school uniform. If rain is 
forecast, they should also bring a warm, waterproof jacket.    
 
To enable your child to take part in this exciting opportunity, please given consent 
to travel by bus via the app and make a voluntary donation of £2.00 per child for 
the travel costs.  
 

Best wishes,  

J. Ferretti (Headteacher) 
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